
 
 
 

May 27, 2021 
 
We are heartbroken by yesterday’s horrific mass shooting at the VTA light rail yard in San Jose, 
CA. We send our support and solidarity to the families and friends of the victims and our siblings 
at Amalgamated Transit Union (ATU) Local 265.  The families of these workers will be dealing 
with the effects of this tragedy for years to come. Those who can are encouraged to donate to the 
victims’ support fund: https://act.wpusa.org/vta_victims_support_fund.  
 
An injury to one is an injury to all.  
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